KOWLOON BOWLING GREEN CLUB
23 June 2014

Notice

Dear Bowlers,

A Policy for the Use of Lawn Bowling Rinks (rev)

This is to notify you that a revised policy for the use of bowling rinks has been
passed by the General Committee with immediate effect.

Reservations for bowling rinks will now be on a first-come-first-served basis.
Members are required to mark their reservation in the Bowls Dairy placed at the
Main Bar. When filling the details in the Bowls Dairy, members are reminded
to enter the details on the specific page of the Dairy according to the preferred
date, morning/afternoon session and specific rinks.

Should you need assistance, please contact our Club staff or call 2368 7733.
Thank you for your attention.

A{d

Amy Chan
Club Manager
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